
Follow us on

The Woodland Park School  District  e-Newsletter  is  sent  out
weekly when school  is  in session.  I t  serves as  a  gl impse of

some of  the wonderful  things going on in our schools ,  as  well
as  a  point  of  reference for upcoming events .

 
Your Partner in Education,

Michele R.  Pi l lari ,  Ed.D. ,  Superintendent of  Schools 

Students and staff members have been showing their
support to our first responders, health care and

essential workers by creating signs and displays. The
staff of the Alfred Baumann Library earlier this week

put together a wonderful video celebrating the
community spirit that has been shown by everyone.

View the video here.

Thursday, April 30, 7 p.m. - Board of
Education remote/virtual meeting . To

access the meeting, visit
www.wpschools.org on or before that

time for login information.

April 24, 2020

Important�dates�

Visit us online at wpschools.org
#ProudtobeWP

Showing Their Support For Those On The Front Line

https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=youtu.be&v=F6LcBSGClYI&fbclid=IwAR3dl1EWSm2qFHr6JPExLLP00qTO_TC7dqmY5gGwETAN-KppNWaw7tmieCk&app=desktop


Sending Sunshine

In the hopes of spreading love, kindness, and
hapiness, Mrs. Murray, Miss Jones, Mrs. Roy

(one of our 6th grade parents) along with
numerous selfless 6th graders decided to write
little notes to people in nursing homes. During
a time when so many are unable to enjoy the
company of their loved ones, these students
wanted to bring them light and happiness.

 

 The Memorial Middle
School staff sent a virtual

'welcome back' from spring
break video for the students

and their families.

Virtual Support



 The Charles Olbon School
staff on Sunday sent a virtual

'welcome back' from spring
break video for the students

and their families.

Welcome Back 

 Mrs.
Bouroult's

class at
Beatrice

Gilmore had a
pajama day
during their

last Zoom
meeting before

spring break.

A Silly Session 

Home

School

Science

Beatrice Gilmore
School third

grader Zain used
science at home
by growing own

plants from
seeds!



This week, the Alfred H. Baumann Free Public 
Library invites all community members to find 
the library at their place by visiting the website 
www.abwplibrary.org to access virtual services 
and resources. While the library’s physical 
spaces may be temporarily closed due to COVID-19,
the public can discover ebooks, movies, video 
games, online storytimes and more from home.
 
Throughout this pandemic, libraries of all types are continuing to make a difference in people’s lives by
providing electronic learning resources, including virtual programs, online crafting, DIY, cooking sessions
as well as information. At the Alfred Baumann Library there are a wide array virtual services that you
can find on the website and on its Library Land YouTube channel. 
 
April 19-25, 2020 is National Library Week, a time to highlight the valuable role libraries, librarians and
library workers play in transforming lives and strengthening communities. The public can show their
appreciation and support for libraries by visiting their library’s website, following them on social media
and using the hashtag #NationalLibraryWeek. You can find the Alfred Baumann Library on Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter @ABWPlibrary.
 
The original theme for National Library Week, “Find your place at the library,” was chosen months ago
before the emergence of a global pandemic would force libraries to close their buildings. In response to our
rapidly-changing times, the theme was revised to “Find the library at your place” to bring attention to how
libraries are open for business online, offering the electronic services and digital content their
communities need now more than ever.

The Alfred Baumann Library and the Woodland Park Historical Society would like to record a history of
experiences and expressions from residents as a way to document this unprecedented event in history.
 
Residents are invited to send in their stories. Responses can be short-stories, journal entries, pictures,
photographs, artwork, or a video recording talking about your experiences. If you are recording your story,
start out by giving us your name (it can just be your first name if you do not want to give your last name)
and age. Keep your video under 5 minutes long. 
 
Talk about some of the things on the list that are meaningful to you:
Describe how you feel.
Talk about some things you have been doing while quarantined.
Show us something you have made or created.
How are you keeping connected to your family? Your community?
Did you celebrate a birthday, anniversary, or special event during this time? 
Tell us how you celebrated. 
Tell us about something you and/or your family did to help someone else. 
Were you homeschooling? Describe your experience.
Describe your experiences with cooking and/or shopping, ordering out, etc. 
Talk about what you are most grateful for?
Describe what have you learned about yourself, your family, friends, community.

'Find The Library At Your Place' during National Library Week 

Submissions sought for Library's mixed media history project


